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3/23/2020 

Important Notice: Update concerning COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) 

 

For the safety and well being of our residents, Manchester Township has suspended the water meter project in Crestwood Village 7.  

If you already made an appointment to upgrade your water meter, it is cancelled and someone from VEPO Metering will be back in 

touch when they have been given the “all clear” to schedule again.  If you never made an appointment, you can visit 

www.veposolutions.com/updateyourinfo so they can contact you when the time is right. 

We look forward to working with you to complete this mandatory project and Thank You for your support in advance.    

If you have any questions about this program, please don’t hesitate to contact VEPO Metering at 877-860-8376 or by email at 

info@vepometering.com. 
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